
 Words from St. Werburghôs 

 Newsletter 17 - Summer term 2021  

DIARY DATES 
 

**ALL DATES ARE PROVISIONAL IN LIGHT OF THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC** 
 

Thursday 2nd September   School opens for the new school year   

Friday 22nd October    School closes for half -term  

Monday 1st November   School re -opens  

Friday 17th December   School closes for Christmas  

Tuesday 4th January    School re -opens for the spring term   

    Love to learn, love God, love one another.  

        HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOOOUUUUUUUU! 
Please join us in sharing our ôHappy Birthdayõ wishes (in our best singing voices) 

for the final time this academic year, with many members of the school family 

who celebrate a birthday between our last listings through to  the end of August.  

Happy Birthday: Joshua, Charlie R., Milton, Harry G., Bethan, Teigan, Jessie,  

Holly F., Alfie G., Oliver T., Lucas K., Erin, Lyra, Keira, Jakob Y., Oliver O., Arthur, Ellis, 

Blake, Sofia A., Olivia -Rose, Jaxon, Harry T., Phoebe, Edith, Jenna, Archie, Charlie S., Jack N., Nirad, 

Miss Varley, Mrs Bloor, Mr Coates, Mrs Upton, Mr Wardle, Mr Brayford, Mrs Proctor and Mrs Hall.  

CHILDRENõS NEWSLETTER 
 This week sees the fifth  

edition of the Journalism Clubõs 

newsletter for children,  

ôThe Werburghõs Wordõ. 
 

Thank you for producing 

the newsletters, Sofia A., 

Erin and Evie K. and good 

luck as journalists at High School!  

GOODBYE, THANK YOU AND GOOD LUCK 
 As we reach the end of our school year, we say ôBye byeõ to some of our amazing pupils who 

are heading off to new adventures.  

Reaching the end of their time at primary school, we thank our superb Year 6 who have been  

absolute stars at St. Werburghõs and even kept smiling during their two unusual final years! 

Good luck: Sofia A., Maggie, Izaac, Erin, Noah, Callum, Evie -Mae, Emily, Holly, Alfred, Ewan, Alfie H., 

Jake H., Evie K., Zac, Angel, Logan, Rory, Milton, Will, Reece and Nelson.  

Many thanks to the PTA and the Parishioners for the generous mementos for our Year 6s.  
 

We also say goodbye and good luck to Jenson, Mia, Riley and Oliver F -A who are off to shine at 

new schools in September; one of whom is even moving to another country!  
 

Although we will miss these superstars greatly, we know that their new schools will be as proud of 

them as their St. Werburghõs family are. 
 

For the parents/carers who will also be leaving us after many years, we thank you for your support 

and for being such an important part of the St. Werburghõs family.  
 

In September, two of the team will also be taking on new challenges. Mrs Goodwin will become 

part of the Learning Support team in a specialist role in one of our sister schools. Miss Bullock will be 

taking Maternity Leave and busying herself with nappies and sleepless nights!  

We are sure you join us in wishing them both the very best of luck.  

...love one another.  

ST. WERBURGHõS GOLD STAR 
We were thrilled to award a ôSt. Werburghõs Gold Starõ to 

Esmae (Year 3) and Alfie H. (Year 6).  

Esmaeõs star is for her attitude to her learning; her thoughtful 

and caring nature; and her determination to  

always do her very best.  

Alfieõs star is for being helpful and kind all of the time;  

for giving 100% in all lessons and for his enthusiasm  

in everything he does . 

Well done, what stars you are!  



STAYING SAFE  
Information on how you can help your child to stay safe online can be found in 

the ôSchool Family - Parentsõ section of our website.  
 

Should you feel any child is in immediate danger, please contact the  

Police (999), or Staffordshire County Councilõs First Response service on 0800 1313 26. 

  PARKING SAFELY AND RESPECTFULLY  
Although the term has now finished, please can we ask that parents/carers think about ways to  

arrive at and depart school in September which keep children, pedestrians (including those with 

pushchairs and mobility issues), other road users and our neighbours safe and happy.  

We thank everyone for your support in playing a part in ensuring that the roads around school are 

kept safe at all times.  

HOME TEST KITS  
Undertaking regular, rapid  

COVID -19 testing helps reduce 

transmission of the virus.  

For further details, visit:  
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/

rapid -lateral -flow -testing -for-

households -and -bubbles -of-school

-pupils -and -staff 
 

If you have any queries about 

the tests, call 119. Lines are open 

every day from 7am to 11pm.  
 

Testing is voluntary, but  

recommended to all who are  

eligible.  
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